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Electric micromobility is the future of transportation, I have become absolutely 

convinced of this. I recently purchased an e-scooter myself and use that for most 

trips in the city on a weekly basis, rather than driving a gasoline-based car. If there 

were a rebate program for me to get an e-bike, I wouldn't hesitate to purchase one! I 

think the State of Oregon should be doing everything in its power to encourage more 

people to use vehicles that are humane and support urban flourishing. Electric cars 

are cool, but there's just one problem: they're still cars. And it's clear too many cars 

are on the road, period. We can change that! It's within our power! 


